From:
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] By law to

[External] By law to restrict protests outside institutions

Date: Sunday, June 16, 2024 5:06:46 PM

C63.
Communication
CW(2) – June 18, 2024

Item No. 23

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

To whom it may concern, I wanted to send a letter of support to let you know that we are in great favour to have schools, hospitals, and places of worship place in a safety zone where protesters can't come near. Earlier in the year, our school had to be shut down due to protest, and as he can imagine as a great disruption to both parents lives as well as kids. It has been a long time coming and I hope it is pass and finalized that we should no longer fear sending our kids to school or to access hospitals. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Thornhill resident

Inna